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CLERK’S ALERT  
 
 
King County Major Incident Event 

The King County Superior Court, Clerk's Office, and all of King County government is 
experiencing a technology downtime event.  All electronic services are impacted and 
not available or intermittently available at this time and we do not have an estimated 
time for return to service. 

In person services at Clerk's Office locations at the King County Courthouse, Regional 
Justice Center, and Children and Family Justice Center are available. 

You can check the status of e-filing at the following link: kcscclerkefilingstatus.com  

Please watch for further Clerk’s Alert messages. 

 

 

www.kingcounty.gov/courts/clerk 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fkcscclerkefilingstatus.com%2F%23%3A%7E%3Atext%3DThe%2520King%2520County%2520Superior%2520Court%2520Clerk%25E2%2580%2599s%2520Office%2520eFiling%2Cthe%2520web%2520site.%2520February%252020%252C%25202022%252012%253A18%2520PM&data=04%7C01%7CBarbara.Miner%40kingcounty.gov%7C964b0911ac774e85f72d08d9f701b17b%7Cbae5059a76f049d7999672dfe95d69c7%7C0%7C0%7C637812408902854578%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=m9pqJVBwuCIf9bDt1DYvTVBwnNNqbr1cQz4eeM%2BSa9c%3D&reserved=0
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